

Rural Affairs and Islands Committee

Douglas Ross MSP Scottish Parliament EH9 1SP

20th August 2025

Dear Douglas

Moray and Highlands Wildfires

Thank you for your letter regarding the recent wildfires in Moray and the Highlands, and the suggestion for the Committee to investigate this matter further. We will circulate the letter to members and will include this proposal in the Committee's next work programme paper.

Yours sincerely,

Finlay Carson MSP

Convener

Contact: Rural Affairs and Islands Committee, The Scottish Parliament, Edinburgh, EH99 1SP.

Email: rural.committee@parliament.scot. We welcome calls through Relay UK and in BSL through Contact Scotland BSL.